
 

        

 

 

 

        

          13th September 2021 

 

RE: Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 
Dear Respected Parents/Guardians,  
Assalaamu alaikum (Peace be with you), 
 
Pupils at Eden Girls’ will be taking part in the Macmillan Coffee Morning event to raise money for Macmillan 
Cancer Support.  This event will take place for pupils on Friday 24th September, in the school dining hall.  
 
In preparation for the event, we are asking for donations of baked products like cakes, cookies, muffins along 
with savoury items such as samosas, sandwiches, pastries etc. either home-made or shop-bought. Drinks, 
plastic cups and bowls along with napkins would also be welcomed. We respectfully ask that products do not 
contain any nut products. Please drop off any donations at the school reception on Friday morning, 24th 
September. Pupils can alternatively bring in packaged and non-perishable items the day before but also on 
the day. 
 
To find out more about the work of Macmillan Cancer Support and get recipe ideas, please visit their website 
https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk 
 
For those who would like to make an additional monetary donation, you can do so via ParentPay. Please feel 
free to make donations before Friday 24th September.  
 
We look forward to our first charity event of the new academic year with many more to come, God willing.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
Shegufta Farooq-Bowkan 
Assistant Principal 
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